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Statement from Senator Helming on Ontario County Flooding 

 
I have contacted the Governor’s office and the Commissioner’s office at New York State 

Homes and Community Renewal to ask that emergency repair grants be made immediately 

available to Ontario County property owners impacted by recent flooding.  

 

I continue to speak with many homeowners, and with local and county officials, and know 

there is great need. So many are doing their part in our local communities to help their 

neighbors, giving their time and money.  

 

Our state and federal governments have been good partners to us during this time and I’ll 

continue to press for the resources we need locally. 
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